
From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: Bob Kelly; Eric Hinebauch; Joe McKenney; Rick Tryon; Susan Wolff
Cc: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Krista Artis; Steve Herrig
Subject: FW: comments for 9/5/23 commission meeting, item 2 "Petitions and Communications"
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 1:24:19 PM

See Terry's comments pertaining to Anaconda Hills Golf Course for agenda item 2 this evening. 

Lisa

-----Original Message-----
From: Lisa C. Kunz
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 1:23 PM
To: 'Terry Bjork' <tlbjork@hotmail.com>
Subject: RE: comments for 9/5/23 commission meeting, item 2 "Petitions and Communications"

Thank you for your comments Terry.  Your comments will be shared with the City Commission members and
appropriate staff and so noted in the official record for agenda item 2.

Best regards,

Lisa Kunz
City Clerk/Records Manager
Civic Center Room 204
406.455.8451

-----Original Message-----
From: Terry Bjork <tlbjork@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 1:00 PM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: comments for 9/5/23 commission meeting, item 2 "Petitions and Communications"

Commissioners

These comments are to alert you to some infrastructure issues at Anaconda Hills Golf Course. I'm informed the
items in question are still City responsibility.

1) The approach road to the parking lot around the driving range is a potholed mess. There's no way to avoid hitting
several on the way in. I don't know of another City park access road or parking lot in such poor condition.

2) The screening on the north side of the driving range has huge gaps and holes that allow errant practice shots to fly
out into the parking lot, to potentially strike vehicles and/or people. That's a huge lawsuit in the making.

Everyone in town pays taxes to support our City parks, even golfers who don't use any of the other parks. The golf
courses should not be neglected, especially since unlike most of the the other parks they do generate some revenue
for the City, if nothing else paying down past debt.

Thanks for your consideration,

Terry Bjork

city resident
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